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2008/0247(COD) - 30/08/2010 - Commission opinion on Parliament's position at 2nd reading

The European Parliament position, which was put to the vote on 15 June 2010, is the result of the compromise reached at the last trilogue,
mainly regarding access to the corridor, through the setting-up of a one-stop shop and the reservation of train paths by undertakings other than
railway undertakings ('authorised applicants'). This compromise was ratified by the Council in June, subject to a draft declaration by the
Commission.

The Commission agrees to amend its proposal as indicated above. It also makes the following declaration: the Commission underlines that the
one-stop-shop is a joint body set up or designated by the management board of each corridor; its function is that of a coordination tool. It may
be a technical body within the corridor management structure or one of the infrastructure managers concerned.


